
Congratulations, Schulich Class of 2014! 

As we move to the next phase of our lives and careers, it is time to think about the legacy we would all like 

to leave behind here at Schulich. Giving back is a proud Schulich tradition and past graduating classes have 

conducted successful class campaigns in support of the School. 

So, join us as we “pay it forward” for Schulich and leave our mark in a lasting way to benefit future classes. 

Let’s give back in honour of those who have helped us so much!

Class Gift
Leave a Legacy. 
Contribute to the Graduating Class Gift 2014 today!



To make a contribution, visit In appreciation of your participation, 
you will receive a black, leather-bound, 
Schulich-branded journal.

In the Schulich spirit, let’s come together 
and make this the best Graduating Class Gift ever!

Your donation to the 2014 Schulich Graduating Class Gift will be directed 
towards the following initiative:

THE DEVIN TRUAX MEMORIAL iBBA SCHOLARSHIP FUND
Devin passed away suddenly in November 2012 during his 4th-year at Schulich in the iBBA 
program. To honour Devin and to celebrate his life and remember his time at the School, 
a special endowed scholarship fund was created in his name. The Devin Truax Memorial iBBA 
Scholarship will be awarded annually to a 4th-year iBBA student who demonstrates academic 
excellence, fi nancial need and a commitment to extracurricular volunteerism and community 
leadership. Help us hit our goal of raising $25,000 and permanently endowing this scholarship.

OR

GIFTS IN SUPPORT OF THE STUDENT FINANCIAL AID FUND
Attracting the best students and supporting them to become world leaders is a priority of 
Schulich and key to the School’s ability to maintain a competitive advantage. Investments 
in Student Financial Aid have already helped countless Schulich undergrads succeed, including 
a signifi cant number of students who were the fi rst in their families to attend university. 
With new support, fi nancial need will never be a barrier to talented students, ensuring they 
have what it takes to focus on their studies without the distraction of shoestring fi nancing 
and part-time work.

There is no minimum amount to donate; any contribution you can make will help us leave 
a legacy. Through a Class Gift, we can commemorate our Schulich experience and 
graduation, and create a new and enduring legacy for our class, and for graduates to come. graduation, and create a new and enduring legacy for our class, and for graduates to come. 


